
The KCMR 11-11-23 meeting was called to order by Pres Lonnie 
Demoret at 11:02 am at Grand Central Station, also known as the 
clubhouse. 11 members were present. Javen motioned to accept 
the minutes, Doug seconded.  
Javen presented the treasurer's report. The October 28 & 29th 
show in Wichita gave us a profit. Some members are still behind 
in paying their dues. Phil made the motion to accept the 
treasurer's report, Mike seconded. Motion passed. 
More club help is needed in running show tables. Thanks to 
Suzanne, Jolene, Ellis, Javen and Roland that were at the sale 
tables. Thanks to Michael, Ellis and Lonnie running Lonnie's 
layout.  
Javen introduced Paula Smith from Ohio to Lonnie and his layout. 
She was impressed with it and the show. She invited him to come 
to the LOTS (Lionel Operating Train Society) convention in 
Lawrence the end of July 2024. This will also bring more 
exposure to our club. Public is invited to the show Saturday July 
27th 9-3.  
The members in attendance decided to not have the clubhouse 
be open to the public Nov 25th.  
Third Thursday Nov 16 on Main Street  (Jolene, Jeff C. & Michael) 
and at the clubhouse (Phil and Lonnie). Next Third Thursday is 
December 21, 2023. 
The Fire Inspectors were in and looked at the building. It passed.  
Roof is still leaking. Michael had put up polyurethane sealer .  
Upcoming events  
Meeting Dec 9 at 11am 
Open house Dec 16th from 10am- 5pm 
SHOW Jan 13 & 14 McPherson  
SHOW Feb 3 & 4 Wichita Phil's swap meet and show 
Motion to adjourn by Javen, Bob seconded 
 
Jolene,  
Secretary 
 


